The Joint Governing Body of Catshill Middle School and Catshill First School and Nursery

Executive Headteacher: Mr P. Essenhigh

Chair of Governors: Mr M. Hill

Catshill Middle School Meadow Road Catshill Bromsgrove Worcestershire B61 0JW Tel: 01527 872431



Catshill First School and Nursery Gibb Lane Catshill Bromsgrove Worcestershire B61 0JP

Tel: 01527 872913



14 September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Why not become a school governor

Welcome to a new school year at Catshill for you and your child / children, I would like to take this opportunity of introducing myself to you as your Chair of Governors.

I am sure you and your child / children will enjoy a successful time with us and I am equally sure that you will support your child by engaging with their learning and supporting the school.

You can support your child in a number of ways most importantly is to ensure good attendance, good time keeping, good behaviour and help them with developing their learning and skills.

You can also help in another way; we are looking to fill two governor vacancies ideally with parents from children at the First or Middle school. We are particularly looking for parents with skills or experience in finance, premises and human resources.

It is a rewarding role and allows you to get involved with how the schools are governed.

The commitment is to attend about three meetings per term, read papers in preparation for the meetings and on occasions get involved in other events.

If you would like to apply for a position as a governor which is a fixed term post on a voluntary basis please contact our clerk to governors, Mrs Gardner at office@catshill-middle.worcs.sch.uk

Thank you and I hope to hear from you soon.

Yours faithfully

Mr Mike Hill

Chair of Governors

The Catshill Middle School and Catshill First School and Nursery Federation